## **Monique Eade**

From: Diane and Bryan Waterman

Sent: Sunday, 5 November 2017 4:18 PM

**To:** submission Mailbox **Subject:** Freedom camping bylaw

**Categories:** Blue Category

## Dear Sir,

I support a new freedom camping bylaw.

Most freedom campers with certified self contained motorhomes belong to the NZMCA (New Zealand motor caravan association).

This organisation has strict rules on their members regarding waste, litter, parking etc.

They are ordinary law abiding NZers looking around their own country. If they are given a couple of nights in a designated reserve in the Hurunui district they will spend plenty of money visiting Wineries, gift shops, bike riding, fishing, hot pools, dining out etc.

The Hurunui Tourism Industry should support this new bylaw, there is money to be made from the baby boomers

Thank you Jock Waterman Omihi